
Town of Jump River Regular board meeting was called to order at 8pm on January 8 th.  Board members 
present were Steve, Emery, Brenda, Karen and Denise.  Along with town members Bill Leggit, Chris 
Beadles, Chery, April and Dale McVicker and Gloria Brooks.  It was made known that this meeting was 
being recorded.

Agenda was approved as presented by Brenda with a 2nd by Emery.

Secretaries’ report was read and approved as presented by Emery with a 2nd by Steve.

Treasurers’ report beginning balance $64,466.85 with deposits of $5,828.00 and bills of $10,144.23 
leaving an ending balance of $60,150.62.  Treasurers’ report was approved by Emery with a 2nd by Steve.

Approved and paid bills

Supervisors’ reports

1. Meeting-NA

2. Road Updates-There are still some signs missing for example intersection ahead signs.  This will 
be looked at during the road tour in the spring.

Roadwork in Progress-Sanding and salting has been done

Correspondence-NA

Old Business-

Ball Diamond-The Lions Club has made mention that they are interested in purchasing the land that 
is needed to expand the ball diamond and then donate it to the towns.  Steve has written a proposal
to present to Jeannie.  We will be having a special meeting residents from both townships can come 
with opinions and suggestions.

Hand Pump-This has been abandoned and removed

New Business

1.  Renovation projects at the Community Center-There has been a list of renovations that would 
help freshen up the center.  At this time per the lease agreement the town takes care of the 
outside building issues and the Community Center organization is responsible for the repairs 
and upgrades on the inside.  The town is willing to help out the community center when needed 
for some of these special project.  

Other Business

1.  District meeting will be held starting the first part of February it was decided that Denise, Steve 
and Emery would attend as this is a recertification year for Board of Review.

2. Fire Inspection at the Community Center it was marked that the basement needs to be clean up.
Cheryl is asking for some help on getting this project completed.

Next meeting was set for February 12, 2024.


